
 

Pakuranga Plaza Shops are open for trade! 

 

Rest assured that the Plaza’s doors will remain open while the Auckland 

Transport works in the area are completed to continue servicing the 

community. The car park under The Warehouse is still available to use 

and can be accessed using the entry shown in the below image. 

 

If you have any queries regarding the works by Auckland Transport going 

on in the area, you can contact the Eastern Busway at 

info@easternbusway.nz or 0800 287 929. Unfortunately, we do not 

have any control over these works. 

 

Thank you for being a loyal shopper at Pakuranga Plaza and we look 

forward to announcing the exciting plans we have in store for the future. 

 

Warmest regards, 

Pakuranga Plaza team 

 


